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One of the founding principles of Langhorne Council  

for the Arts is the belief that the arts make a  

community more vibrant and connected.  

What's happened since we announced Porch Fest  

is certainly proof of that! Our friends at  

Historic Langhorne Association  

will have their library/museum open for the day.  

Our friends at the American Legion/Jesse Soby Post  

will be grilling burgers and hot dogs, and Langhorne  

Coffee House will extend their hours and have a  

special menu for Porch Fest attendees. Please be  

sure to patronize these places tomorrow as you  

enjoy the sidewalk chalk art and fabulous music around the  

borough. One more happy shout-out is needed: to Renee Rumsey and members of Four Lanes End 
Garden Club! They graciously volunteered to make flower arrangements for each of the 
porches. This -- all this -- is what community is all about! Thanks in advance to all who are coming 
together to make our first Langhorne Porch Fest a wonderful day to remember!  

 


